
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Vacancy Notice 

 

The Ministry of Natural Resources in collaboration with the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) 

are engaged in the multi-year project “GEF GOLD+ Advancing Formalization and Mercury-Free Gold in 

Suriname” (GEF Gold+). 

The GEF Gold  project aims to overcome a sectorial context that encompasses a series of gaps that delay the 

national capacity to comply with the obligations of Suriname under the Minamata Convention for the ASGM 

sector, in an environmentally sustainable market approach, which will deliver multiple benefits at mining 

district, national and global levels through institutional strengthening and environmentally sound management 

and elimination of mercury. The project is funded by, among others, the GEF through the UNDP and 

implementation is jointly in the hands of the Ministry of Natural Resources. 

 

The GEF Gold+ project invites applications for the following consultancy: 

- Project Manager 

- Project Administrative Assistant 

 

 

This consultancy is open to nationals or legal residents of Suriname 

 

The Terms of Reference (ToR) can be downloaded from the website https://gov.sr/ministeries/ministerie-van-

natuurlijke-hulpbronnen/vacatures/  or requested via  dir.mijnbouw.nh@gov.sr 
 

  

Interested candidates who meet the criteria mentioned in the Terms of Reference can send their application by 

email, no later than 31 March 2023 at 16:00 hrs. Suriname time to  dir.mijnbouw.nh@gov.sr 
.  

The subject title of the email should read:  “Application for  Project Manager” or  “Application for  Project 

Administrative Assistant”.  

 

The submission letter should be addressed to: 

 

The Ministry of Natural Resources of Suriname 

Mr. Dr. J. C. de Mirandastraat 13-15  

Paramaribo, Suriname 

Attn. Directeur Mijnbouw 

 

 

 

ONLY APPLICATIONS THAT MEET THE REQUIREMENTS AS SPECIFIED IN THE TOR WILL BE 
CONSIDERED 
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